Editor

MIDWEST BREEZES

The M.A.G.C.S. May 24th meeting held at Fox Lake
Country Club had an attendance of 86. Sixty-five
golfers enjoyed their game on a fine conditioned
course. This was made possible by the supervision of
Superintendent Ray Kearney.

The highlight of the day was a hole in one made by
Bob Dugid, the on the line shooter, from Roseman
Mower Corp. Congratulations, Bob! This event was
witnessed by his playing partner, Joe Canale of Deer
Park Golf Club. Joe says this ties him because he also
has had the same experience.

The M.A.G.C.S. 1976 fall dinner dance will be held at
Silver Lake Country Club on November 19. More
details later.

Congratulations are in order to Mr. and Mrs. Roger
LaRochelle. A boy named Bradley, weighing 7 Ibs. 10
0z., came to live with them on May 27, 1976.

The M.A.G.C.S. Secretary Joe Grenko reports there
are several Midwest members that are delinquent in
the payment of their dues for 1976. To those of you
who failed to pay your dues by July 6th, 1976, your
name will be removed from the Bull Sheet mailing list.

Exmoor Country Club. John Jaeger, Superintendent,
will be our host. You old-timers try to attend and say
hello to Bill Stupple, the long-time Superintendent at
Exmoor prior to his retirement. Bill may be in a
position to teach you some new card tricks that he has
learned in recent years.

Ben and Dorothy ‘‘Carey’' Warren have returned from
a honeymoon trip to Hawaii, and from visiting friends
in California. Welcome back and we all sure hope you
had a grand time.

Ray Schei, former golf course Supt. at Fox Lake C. C.
will take over the Supt.’s position at Ruth Lake C. C.
on July 1st. This position is vacated by Lester Mach.

Dear Mr. Grenko:

Thank you and your fellow members of the Midwest
for honoring my brother Joe and me with honorary
memberships in the Midwest.

These memberships are thoughtfulness we deeply
appreciate because we grew up in golf with the
Midwest Association. We were there when it was born
and its parents were dear friends of ours when the
going was simple but rough.

Joe and | always have taken high pride in being
regarded as teammates of the Midwest members and
in their character, achievements and standards of
responsibility and performance in a very exacting and
important element of golf.

Many times we have spoken and written of what
pioneer Midwest superintendents have done in
contributing more to the beauty of the country, the
development of environmental values and the bright-
ening of American aesthetics; far more than any other
men in sports.

Now, again, Joe, you know how warmly two of your
old fellow members regard you all.

Sincerely,

Herb Graffis

MAGCS Golf Outing Rules and Procedures

(1) All members must show MAGCS card to starter
before teeing off.

(2) No guests are allowed other than club officials.

(3) A fee of $4.00 for prizes is required from every
member before teeing off.

(4) Any member playing golf must pay for a dinner
ticket before teeing off.

(5) Any member winning a prize must be present at
the MAGCS meeting in order to receive his prize.
There will be no holding of prizes for members
not present at the business meeting.

MAGCS Golf Team To Toledo

(1) MAGCS A and B members are eligible.

(2) All scores are being kept from MAGCS outings to
determine low four players to represent the
MAGCS in The GCSAA Tournament. Three
scores are to be used to average net score.

(3) MAGCS Tournament Winner at Exmoor C. C. on
July 19, will be designated as team captain if he
makes the trip to Toledo. Otherwise the player
with the net low stroke average on the team in
Toledo will be designated as captain.

Respectfully submitted,

Bruce A. Burchfield
Golf Chairman

Dear Joe:

Should like to thank you and the Midwest Association
for honoring me with membership again this year. It
was very thoughtful of you and | am most grateful for
the consideration.

| look forward to having an opportunity to visit in the
Chicago area this coming season. Should like to wish
you and entire association a most successful season.

With best personal regards, | am,
Sincerely,

James R. Watson
Vice President - Toro Mfg. Co.




